
From: Tom Conlon <tjconlon9@mac.com>

Sent: Monday, July 25, 2022 9:51 PM

To: Sarah Mellish <ZBAChairperson@manchester.ma.us>

Subject: I oppose shingle hill

Good evening

I am  unable to attend the final meeting. I live at 1 Stanley Avenue in Manchester

As a someone who grew up and also raised a family in Manchester, it has been the ocean and the woods

which have made it special.

I would ask you to oppose this project due to the wetlands exemptions that the applicant is asking for.

I can't believe that after all the blasting and earth removal, that there would be no effect on the town's 

wetlands.

Please vote no

Best Regards

Tom Conlon

Mobile: +1-978-590-4846

Email: tjconlon9@mac.com




